
TLQMC Newsletter      November 15, 2022 

Gentlemen, 

Want to get you caught up on the latest Men’s Club news. The Board 
has met several times in the past month for the purpose of finding a 
golf course for Monday play and Tournaments since our golf course 
appears to be closed for some time. After much effort in researching 
numerous Valley courses, we decided Terra Lago was the best option 
for Monday play – they want our business and are willing to work with 
us.  They offered Monday tee times beginning at 8 AM, alternating 
between the North and South Course, with a price of $60 (South 
Course) and $70 (North Course), range balls included.  Dennis Asher is 
ready to get Monday play back in motion starting on Monday, 
November 28, check our website for information and signups.  

Tournaments: We were able to secure Palm Desert Resort C.C. for the 
TLQMC Holiday Tournament on Monday, December 12th with an 8 AM 
shotgun start.  This again was a great find as this was the only course 
willing to give us a shotgun start and a reasonable rate of $80. Bill 
Gorgone has sent out the flier for the tournament and it’s also posted 
on our website.  The cost is $160 including dinner for you and your 
spouse, green fees and prize money.  The tournament is limited to the 
first 60 players to sign up. 

The general membership approved a change to the election process for 
this year’s Board, all positions on the Board will stay on going into the 
2023 year at Monday’s meeting.  They also approved a Bylaw change 
reducing the number of general meetings from four to two (one annual 
meeting and one general meeting) with additional meetings to be 
scheduled as needed. 

The Men’s Club is adapting to the unforeseen closing of our golf course 
and is scheduling play through end of the 2022 year. At that time, we’ll 



reevaluate and figure out what to do going forward.  In the meantime, 
we continue to hope that there will be some good news about our golf 
course. Thank all of you who attended our general meeting on Monday. 
70 Members were in attendance, well done!! 

A special thanks to all nine Men’s Club Board Members for giving up 
their time to get this all done for all our members. 

 Tom Sweet, President 

 


